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SECRETARIAT
CHENNAI - 600 009.

M.K.STALIN

CHIEF MINISTER OF TAMIL NADU

D.O. Letter No. 393/CM0O/2021, Dated: 3-6-2021

bear Thiyw RaYth vaydhan,

V O nMLNA 6T

At the outset, I would like to thank you for your continued support
to our State in tackling the Corona pandemic. While my new
Government has been tirelessly striving and has emerged successful in
bringing down Covid cases, the emergence of mucormycosis among the
patients and sufficient supply of liposomal Amphotericin B, which is
being allotted by the Government of India, are increasingly becoming

critical issues which need urgent intervention.

After it was declared a notified disease, the State has initiatéd large
scale prevention efforts, by creating greater awareness about the
disease and likely causes. It has also started mucormycosis clinics and
dedicated wards. So far, 673 cases of mucormycosis have been
detected in the State and hence the demand for liposomal Amphotericin
B has increased manifold. The State Government has already placed
orders for the supply of, 35,000 vials of this drug to various vendors. But

since the supply is according to the allocation made by the



Government of India, the State has received only 1790 vials, which is
woefully inadequate to successfully treat the growing numbers of

mucormycosis patients.

Hence, I would request you to kindly instruct the concerned officials
to immediately allocate at least 30,000 vials to Tamil Nadu. This is
necessary to enable the State to provide adequate treatment to the
identified mucormycosis patients who are under treatment in the

various hospitals.

I once again request you to bestow your personal attention on our

request.
WATR Winym Regrnd S,
Yours sincerely,
(M.K. STALIN)
To

Thiru Harsh Vardhan,

Hon’ble Union Minister for Health and Family Welfare,
New Delhi — 110 016.



